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FACULTY, STAFF 
ADMINISTRATION 
SOCIAL OUTING 

A-V EQUIPMENT 

CORRECTION FROM 
STUDENT DEVELOP­
MENT DIVISION 

EXCUSED STUDENTS 

SENIOR GRADES 
DUE 

GEORGE C. 
ROGERS AWARD 

C 0 A S 'I A L CAR 0 LIN A COL LEG E 

MID - WEE K M E M 0 

April Jl, 1979 

Please reserve Friday, April 27, for the fina l social outing of the 
semester. We will probably go to Santa Maria Restaurant in the 
Caravelle Motel for a buffet dinner. More about this later. Call 
Jim Branham at Ext. 162 or Jane Hansen at Ext. 113 as to how many 
will be in your party . 

For inventory purposes, please r e turn any A/V equipment that you 
have checked out from t .he Media ('enter, AC 216. Equipment must 
be returned on or before April .~ ~l. This also applies to equip­
ment that is on permanent check out. 

Please note that Dr. Darcy Carr, and not Mr. Larry Carr, was among 
the seventeen faculty members nominated for the 1979 Award. We 
regret the error. 

The following students were to have been excused on Wednesday, 
April 4 after 12:00 p . m., for a choir performance. 

Eileen Bannister, Patrice Boyd, Sheryl Livingston, Donna Rabon 
Montye Smith, Lynn Treadway, Debbie Yarborough , Angela Bird, 
Cathy Atkins, Anna Carmichael, Cassandra Chestnut, Susan Clemons, 
Lauire Geddings, Debbie Hanna , Sally Harper, Amy Jones, Terry 
Sanders, Robin Mosley, Tim Nesbitt, Michael Quirion, Gilbert 
Randall, David Shelly, Mark Youngblood, Jeff Zachary, Ricky 
Barron, Ken Hucks, Bob Hussey, Eugene Miller, Ben Singleton, 
Kenny Thomas, and Tom Morgan. 

Senior grades will be due in the Admissions and Records Office 
April 30. All other grades will be due May 8 by 10:00 a.m. 

The Student Affairs Committee is requesting faculty and staff 
nominations for the George C. Rogers Award, considered the second 
most prestigious award presented at the Awards Banquet. The cri­
teria established are: cumulative serve at Coastal, all classes 
are eligible, and service in all areas of the college. Please 
submit your nomination(s) with a short list of accomplishments 
to Dr. Robert W. Squatriglia by Tuesday, April 17, 1979. Please 
sign your nomination(s) . 


	Coastal Carolina University
	CCU Digital Commons
	4-11-1979

	Coastal Carolina College Mid-Week Memo, 1979-04-11
	USC Coastal Carolina College
	Coastal Carolina University
	Recommended Citation


	tmp.1556204524.pdf.soIBN

